
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 

This half term we will be thinking 
about me and my world, exploring our 

school and home life as well as our 
local neighbourhood and caring for 

our world.  
 

Understanding the World 
This half term we will be finding out 
different types of transport. We will 

be going on a class trip to a local 
airport.  

We will also be continuing with our 
weekly Forest School sessions on a 

Friday morning.  
 

Communication and Language 
This half term we will be exploring 
vocabulary in regards to seasonal 
changes. We will also continue to 
share news from home to give the 
children the opportunity to speak 

to the whole class.   


